
New Marlborough Town Library Trustees Meeting-November 25,2Ot9

Sally Turner called the meeting to order with all present.

The minutes were accepted,

The ffansfer of account to New Marlborough Friends of the Library is underway at Berkshire Bank. The

library has received an additional bequest of $20,571.06 from the Priddle Estate. This will be deposited
into the Priddle Trust Account.

Donations have been received in the memory of Donald Bertoli. A bench will be ordered for the front
porch in his memory.

The Pie Sale raised 5500.

Blume Electric submitted a new bid for the generator-$25,001. Ormsbee's Garage will charge 52528.30
for the gas hook up.

The library will have to file a Special Permit application for the generator installation. There will be a cost

of $200 for the permit.

Debbie has submitted the Action Plan Update to the Library Commissioners.

The Revolutionary War Monument is in the process of being erected on the library lawn.

The homework center program has not begun.

The school trips are going well.

The Cookbook Club will meet in December.

Over 100 people attended the Halloween Party.

The next meeting will be December 17 at 10 am.

Respectfully submitted, Cla udette Callahan


